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 MacARTHUR MEMORIAL to Host Holiday Cards for Veterans  

 NORFOLK, VA - As a salute to the men and women of the Armed Forces this holiday season, the 

MacArthur Memorial in downtown Norfolk will host a family friendly program, Holiday Cards 

for Veterans, November 23rd to December 18th, 2018.  

During this period, museum visitors are invited to create a card to send to a veteran.  The 

Memorial will provide all supplies and the cards will be delivered to Hampton Roads-area 

veterans hospitals before Christmas Day.  

Supplies will be available each day in the MacArthur Memorial Visitors Center during the 

normal opening hours of Tuesday-Saturday 10:00am-5:00pm, Sunday 11:00am - 5:00pm. There 

is no charge to participate.  

“When the Memorial was created, General MacArthur wanted it to be dedicated also to the 

men and women who served with him,” said Chris Kolakowski, MacArthur Memorial Director. 

“That is a charge we take very seriously, and is part of the reason for veteran-friendly events 

like this.” 

About The MacArthur Memorial: The MacArthur Memorial was founded in 1964 as a museum 

and archive dedicated to the life and times of General of the Army Douglas MacArthur, who is 

buried in the Memorial’s rotunda with his wife Jean. The City of Norfolk operates the Memorial 

in close partnership with the nonprofit General Douglas MacArthur Foundation. It averages 

over 40,000 visitors per year, and is open free of charge. For more information, please visit 

www.macarthurmemorial.org. 
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